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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
It is crazy to think that we have less than two weeks to go unƟl the end of this term. Thank you to 
everyone who has supported our fundraising for Comic Relief today, it is much appreciated. We are 
really pleased with the way the children have responded to the reset room and have included in this 
issue a few pictures of the room in case you want to have a look. Please remember that children are 
only in the space for a short period of Ɵme, usually between 5 and 15 minutes, to help them to reset 
and regulate so that they are ready to return to class and learn along side their peers with liƩle or no 
disrupƟon to learning. We also complete sheets with the children to 
idenƟfy beƩer choices they can make to ensure they don’t need to 
use the reset room again. Thank you to everyone for supporƟng our 
children to reach disrupƟon free learning. 
  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on 
Monday morning at 08.40 am to do it all again. 
 
Kind regards 
Sally 

Very Important Person/People 
 
As per our recent email, instead of celebraƟng Mother’s and Father’s Day this year, we 
have been challenged by one of our Year 6 children to think about how we celebrate 
that the families of our school take all kinds of forms and ensure that we reflect the 
diverse nature of our society today. Therefore on Thursday 23rd May 2024, we will be 
making something with the children for VIP day (Very Important Person/People Day) – they can make 
this for the people who care for them regardless of who that is. I love that our children are thinking 
about how we include everyone in our school family in special days and hope you will support this 
celebraƟon. 

Smoking/Vaping before and aŌer school 
 
Please can we ask any adults who are vaping or smoking to do this as far away from the 
gates as possible so that adults and children don’t have to walk through the smoke as they 
come through the school gates. Thank you for your consideraƟon of others. 

Year 5 Sailing ResidenƟal 
 
We are looking forward to the residenƟal 
next week and will send out one final 
email with reminders on Monday ahead 
of going on Wednesday. Please send the 
children with older clothes that are 
clearly marked with their name so that 
we can return them on 
Friday with as many of 
their clothes as 
possible.  
 
 

Parents Evening  

Please ensure you have booked your 
parents/carers evening appointment 
using arbor for the last week of term. 
If you need any help, please let us 
know.  

AƩendance StaƟsƟcs  
We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each 
week a cerƟficate for the best class aƩendance will be 

given out.   
CongratulaƟons to Garrison Class who achieved 99.2%  



 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Year 5 residential  

Wednesday 20th March—Friday 22nd March 
(Full balance due by Friday 8th March) 

 
INSET days 

Thursday 28th March 
Monday 15th April 

 
Easter Holidays 

Friday 29th March—16th April 
 

Bank Holiday  
Monday 6th May 

 

Parent and Community Code of Conduct 
 
Working with our governors and the newly formed, School Family Advisory 
Group, we have produced a code of conduct for all adults who are involved 
with Beacon View. Please make yourselves familiar with it’s content and 
remember that all of us have a role to play in demonstraƟng high expectaƟons to our children. Thank 
you for holding this in mind. 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 
02392 375302 

OPTION 1 


